
 

Contact Letter Date: 18/09/2020 Year Group: 3 

Topic: Curiosity  

This week’s learning: 
 

• Maths: We were learning place value for different numbers up to 
thousands. 
 

• English: We have been writing noun phrases and looking at a character 
profile of Mr Timnus. 
 

• Wider curriculum: In topic we were looking at how children were evacuated 
during the Second World War. In RE we were looking at how many Books 
were in the Old and New Testament.  
 

 
Next week’s learning: 

Maths: We will be looking at addition and subtraction using three-digit 
numbers. 
 
English: We are focusing on commas in a list and are writing a diary entry in 
role as Lucy. 
 
Wider curriculum: In Art we will be looking at creating a drawing using only 
black and white from a scene in The Lion The Witch and The Wardrobe. We 
will be enjoying PE playing team game activities.  
 
 

 

Don’t forget to send in your child’s PE kit back into school on Monday. 



 

We will  be testing their spellings every week on a Monday and the classes are 

competing against each other for the Spelling Trophy. 

 


